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Message from the Pro-Vice Chancellor 

 

It is indeed a great pleasure for me to write the message on the eve of inception of Bangladesh 

Journal of Agriculture and Life Science (BJALS), the official journal of the Faculty of 

Agriculture, University of Rajshahi. I hope that the journal will provide an opportunity to 

researchers, academicians and scientists to share the ideas for research in the field of Agriculture 

and Life Science. I expect that the BJALS will be an excellent resource for Agriculture and Life 

Science significantly advancing research and applications in Agriculture and Life Science and 

Technology, and solving problems in the Agriculture, Fisheries, Veterinary Medical and 

Biomedical Sciences.  

 

On the occasion of the inaugural issue of Bangladesh Journal of Agriculture and Life Science, I 

wish to convey my thanks to the esteem members of the editorial board as well as contributors, 

reviewers and readers.    

 

I wish every success of the journal. 

 

 

Professor Choudhury M. Zakaria                                                                     19 October 2020 

Pro-Vice Chancellor 

 


